
Slough Local Plan development. 

Slough has issued a Local Plan review that contains a number of proposals within the SBDC 

district and involve developments on Green Belt land. These are sufficiently close to Taplow 

that we should be concerned. 

The draft proposals are at: 

https://www.slough.gov.uk/downloads/SBC%20IO%20Consultation%20Document%201601

17.pdf  

SBDC has issued criticisms of these proposals. Their full report is at: 

http://www.southbucks.gov.uk/CHttpHandler.ashx?id=9241&p=0 

and a press release at: 

http://www.southbucks.gov.uk/article/6278/Slough-Local-Plan-Consultation-Response 

 

We strongly support the comments made by SBDC as intrusive into the Green Belt and 

threatening the clear break between Slough and Maidenhead that Taplow Green Belt 

provides. 
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